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Why did you choose to participate in BLAC? 

I am honored to be chosen to participate in the council 

that I believe will make a difference in the RNDC and 

Young’s culture and the industry as a whole. 

 

What do you hope to accomplish as a member of BLAC? 

As a member of the council, I hope to further the diversity and inclusion efforts of RNDC 

and Young’s. I hope the council becomes a strong voice in rooms that may have 

lacked diversity in the past.  

 

What is your vision for current and future Black professionals? 

I want Black professionals to feel comfortable and supported in their positions, to have 

the ability and confidence to grow in a company and to feel heard and appreciated 

sincerely and genuinely. 

 

Why does representation matter to you? 

Representation matters to me because I have often been the only one in the room. 

Whether it has been the only woman, or the only black woman, or the only black 

person, it happens way too often. Additionally, companies are often put in situations 

that could have been avoided by having more diversity in the room. We all have room 

to listen and grow on many fronts and that is why representation is important. A person 

does not know what they do not know. 

 


